Picking up the Thread of
Learning at School:

The students were back at their
benches right in time because
they know that learning new
things is twice the fun when
you do it together. The teachers
were just as glad to welcome
them back.

Telangana Formation Day
(June2):

As always the Timeans
immediately got to work to put
on a great celebration show on
June 2nd to mark the 5th
anniversary of Telangana
Formation Day. Grishma
Gayatri of class X bagged the
first prize and Komal Kumari
of class X bagged the 2nd prize
in the Elocution Competition
conducted on that day. The
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topic was ‘The Formation of
the State of Telangana’.

World Environment Day (June
5):

The students of class X
brought awareness to the high
school students on the
importance of Environment on
World Environment Day, June
5th. In a bid to spread the
awareness, the bulletin board
theme was set to the theme for
World Environment Day,
‘Beat Plastic Pollution’ with
emphasis on single-use plastic
pollution
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Festival of Eid:

Knowing that festivals bring
communities together the students
put up a special assembly on the
occasion of Eid.




Announcement of the School
Councilof 2018-19:

As the students waited with
abated breath, Correspondent
Jayashree Ma’am & Principal
Suthaja Ma’am set out to
reveal the results of the
election for the School Council
2018 conducted in the month
of April. As each name was
announced, the gleeful
applause from the students
spoke volumes of their interest
and enthusiasm in electing
their leaders.

Academic Activities:

Class Activity: Class X
students collected flowers and
explored the arrangement of
male and female components
in them.

Chart Preparation: Students
prepared charts on the various

topics being learnt in class and
exhibited them in the
classroom to supplement
classroom teaching.
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In Retrospection:

The pace of learning has been
set and the students are
looking forward to some
exciting events in the
forthcoming months. A
snapshot view of these would
be brought to you from time to
time in the form of a
newsletter.




